
Celebrate 100 years of  the Peninsula 's  history!  Join
us for  our 7th YSPS publ ic scanning event to col lect
images and documents that tel l  the history of  the

Palos Verdes Peninsula!  Br ing your photos and
stor ies and be a part  of  history!
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Contact Jacqueline Hernandez for more information: jhernandez@pvld.org or 310.377.9584 x217
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Palos Verdes Library District invites you to participate in the kick-off event
commemorating Doors Open Peninsula (DOP), the 100 year celebration of the Palos
Verdes Peninsula.  Your Story is the Peninsula’s Story is a project of the Library’s
Local History Center and is designed to preserve the unique history of the
Peninsula through public scanning events in which photos and texts brought in by
the community are digitized. 

You are encouraged to share photos representing your life or your family's life on
the Peninsula, whether very recently or from long ago.  Project staff will scan up to
five photos on the spot, so you don't have to part with your originals.  Digital
photos can also be uploaded from a USB key.  All scanned material becomes part of
PVLD's digital archives and available at www.palosverdeshistory.org.  

Registration is not required and you are welcome to drop in during the event. The
history of the Palos Verdes Peninsula is much more than the stories of famous
people. It is the collective story of its citizenry – whether you’ve lived here all your
life or have just moved into the area. 

All contributions to this project are greatly valued, and we hope you will take this
opportunity to add the images and stories of your family to our local history.   It is
our community members—long time residents and newcomers alike—who create
the Peninsula’s history.  

How will the next 100 years of the Peninsula be remembered? 

We hope to see you at the event!

Sincerely,

Monique Sugimoto
Archivist and Local History Librarian

This program is made possible by the support of the Peninsula Friends of the Library


